
LEGAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, TOWN OF LANCASTER, NEW YORK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW CODIFYING  

TOWN OF LANCASTER TOWN CODE 

 

  PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, for the purpose of adopting a codification of 

the local laws, ordinances, and certain board resolutions; and pursuant to a resolution adopted 

by the Town Board of the Town of Lancaster on April 19, 2021, a public hearing will be held 

by the Town Board via teleconference (1-716-800-4267 Access Pin 1232) on the 3rd day of 

May, 2021, at 7:15 p.m., to consider the enactment of the proposed local law codifying the 

Town of Lancaster Town Code to be known as the “Code of the Town of Lancaster,” 

 

Copies of the text of the above-named local law shall be filed in the Office of the Town Clerk 

and is available for public inspection during regular office hours. 

 

An opportunity to be heard will be given to all interested members of the public.   

 

 

 

 

TOWN BOARD OF THE 

TOWN OF LANCASTER  

 

By:  Diane M. Terranova 
Town Clerk 

April 22, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 


